
Information re proposal for auditor 
 
The Nomination Committee proposes that the auditing firm Ernst & Young AB be 
elected auditor until the end of the Annual General Meeting 2013. 
 
Provided that the Annual General Meeting resolves in accordance with the proposal 
the company will register the authorized auditor Lars Träff as auditor in charge.  
 
Lars Träff’s auditing assignments includes among others Avanza, Lantmännen, 
Posten AB, Scania AB, ÅF and Öresund AB 


